Wayfarers Committee Meeting
March 2nd 2020.
Present: D. Andrew, (chair), J. Andrews, G. Smith ( minutes ), F. Hughes.
Apologies: 
Minutes of meeting held on Dec 2nd agreed as accurate.
Minutes arising:
  The chorus’s donation to Southport Soup Kitchen of £650  was covered   in both BABS online Harmony Express and local Southport Champion.
Treasurers Report;
 This was not available as our treasurer was not in attendance.
What is evident however is that 50% of the fee for the sing out at the wedding in Lancaster has been paid ( £125.00 ) with the balance being paid after the performance.
Several members have not increased their monthly membership dues yet. These were raised to £10 per month from January.
Public Relations Report: 
John presented a template for all booked singouts. A total of 9 with 4 full chorus and 5 MIB.
These are as follows:  Friday 20th March- Roger’s SDC Dinner                                      Full Chorus
                                        Sat   21st March         Lancaster Wedding                                    MIB
                                        Sat 28th March           Wirral Music Festival                               Full Chorus
                                        Tues   31st March       Floral Pavilion                                           Full Chorus 
                                         Mon 6th April              Sutton Grange                                         Southport
                                        Tues   5th May              Aintree U3A                                              MIB
                                        Thurs  7th May              Clouds Southport College                      MIB
                                        Fri        8th May              Springfield Court                                    Full
                                        Thurs    21st May            Stroke Club                                             MIB
                                  

Membership Secretary’s Report:
There has been no further response to Frank’s approaches to Roundtable and Southport U3A although now that Ian Homewood has joined U3A it may be that he can promote our chorus to his group.
Chorus Manager’s Report:
As Colin was not in attendance there was no report.

Any Other Business;
There are 3 potential recipients for our charity donations for 2020.
These are as follows: Southport Lifeboat Institution
                                        Birkdale County Library
                                        Horse Riding for the Disabled.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following a request from a member to arrange committee meetings at another day other than Mondays it was decided to keep to Mondays for the near future but this can be looked at again.

D.O.N.M      Monday 18th May at 7.00 pm.

